
 

Linen blend sweaters must 

be tested at a qualified 

shatnez laboratory!!  
 

 

 זתשע" ניסן

Consumer Notice 
 

 

 

  

 
  
     

    

  

 

 

        

For more information call 1-877-4-SHATNEZ  

One of the several women’s linen blend sweaters 

found recently to contain shatnez. 
 

 


